
From: Sarah Gentleman  
Sent: 21 December 2023 11:50 
To: Planning 
Subject: Notice of tree works 
 
To the planning officers   
 
I am writing to give notice of works we would like to do to the silver birch at 24 
Gloucester Crescent London NW1 7DL.   
We would like to reduce the tree to the previous pollarding points, removing 
regrowth.  
We would like to do this work in 6 weeks’ time, before the growing season 
starts. 
 
Thank you  
Yours  
Sarah Gentleman  
(Owner of 24 Gloucester Crescent)  
 


